
Control Number: 52797 

Item Number: 188 



4/20/2023 RECEIVED 
2023 MAY -I AM IO: 2 I 

Public Utility Commission PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 13326 FILING CLERK 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

RE: PRICE INCREASE IN DEL LAGO NEIGHBORHOOD, MONTGOMERY TX 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

We are sending this letter to request your intervention on the Undine exorbitant price increase in the 
Del Lago neighborhood. Many residents here live on a secured modest income, and what Undine is 
proposing is exorbitant to all of us. The rates they are proposing are TRIPLING what we have paid and 
we need your help and assistance to stop this. I also do not feel it is FAIR, for us with less gallons on 
sewer to pay the same as those with the larger gallons per household. I appreciate yourtime and look 
forward to your response. 

I appreciate your time and assistance, 

Please contact me at 661-599-9483 or email ctavlerz@sbcglobal.net 

Sincerely, 

Craig Taylor and Cynthia Thompson 
16 Alba Road 
Montgomery TX 77356 
Cthompson0422@gmail.com 
661-599-9483 


